## a) Question submitted by Councillor Tom Kirkham

Last summer the sale of land at the top of Park Ave in Glapwell raised around a quarter of a million pounds for Bolsover District Council. What has this money been spent on?

## b) Question submitted by Councillor Peter Roberts to the Leader of the Council

The council meeting 22 July 2020 we agreed a rent for new builds in Whitwell, not at market rate but at an affordable rate, however as I understand it we are charging more than the market rate, which is not what I voted for. Can it be explained the reasons why we have this apparent disparity of rent against the rent we had agreed.